
Notice is hereby given that Angela Long of The Loft Bar 5/6 St
Margaret’s Street, Canterbury, CT1 1TP has applied to Canterbury
City Council for the VARIATION OF PREMISES LICENSE.
The proposed variation is to bring the licensing hours for
recordedmusic,latenight refreshmentandthesupplyofalcohol
indoors on a Monday, Tuesday and a Wednesday frommidnight
to 0200 hours with 0230 closing time also to remove the last
entry time which is currently 0130 hours for the premises The
Loft Bar Situated at 5/6 St Margaret’s Street, Canterbury, Kent
CT1 2TP.
A register of licensing applications can be inspected at http://www/
canterbury.gov.uk/licensing or at Council Offices, Military Road,
Canterbury, Kent CT1 1YW tel: 01227 862000 by appointment with
the Licensing Team between 10am and 4pm Monday to Friday.

Any person wishing to submit representations to my/our application
must give notice in writing to the address shown above, giving in
detail the grounds of objection by: 03/08/2018

The Council will not entertain representations where the writer
requests that his identity remains anonymous. Copies of all
representations will be included in the papers presented to the
Licensing Panel and will therefore pass into the public domain.
Representations must relate to one of the four Licensing Objectives:
THE PREVENTION OF CRIME AND DISORDER, PUBLIC SAFETY, THE
PREVENTION OF PUBLIC NUISANCE AND THE PROTECTION OF
CHILDREN FROM HARM. . IN THE CASE OF AN APPLICATION FOR A
PROVISIONAL STATEMENT, PLEASE NOTE THAT REPRESENTATIONS
WILL BE RESTRICTED ONCE A STATEMENT HAS BEEN ISSUED.


